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Leadership Attend the Aurora Regional Chamber of 

Commerce's Celebration of Business Excellence 

 
 
Aurora, IL – May 24, 2024 –WellZen Corp. is pleased to announce that Donna Jolly, President of 
WellZen Corp. and Owner of HaloHeat Sauna Studios, and Steven Evans, Executive Director of WellZen 
Corp. and Owner of HaloHeat Sauna Studios, attended the Aurora Regional Chamber of Commerce's 
(ARCC) third annual awards event: Celebration of Business Excellence. The event was held on May 
23, 2024, at Loft 28 in Aurora, Illinois, under the theme "Back to Business." This prestigious occasion 
celebrated the outstanding contributions of local businesses to the community. 

The event was skillfully emceed by Clayton Muhammad, Chief Communications and Equity Officer for the 
City of Aurora. Community leaders in attendance included Aurora Deputy Mayor Guillermo "Memo" 
Trujillo, ARCC Past Board Chair Omar Ramos, ARCC Incoming Board Chair Carolyn Chiovino, and 
Interim President and CEO of the Chamber, Jen Mendoza. 

http://www.haloheatsaunastudios.com/
https://www.aurorachamber.com/


 
Donna Jolly and Steven Evans were honored to represent HaloHeat Sauna Studios at this significant 
event. HaloHeat Sauna Studios, a proud division of WellZen Corp., extends heartfelt congratulations to all 
the nominees and winners of the awards. These businesses and individuals exemplify excellence and 
dedication to community service. 

The award winners for 2024 were as follows: 

• Micro Business: Artistry Citizen 

• Small Business: Aurora Bank & Trust 

• Mid-Size Business: Earthmover Credit Union 

• Large Business: Hollywood Casino Aurora 

In the non-profit categories, the winners were: 

• Small Non-Profit: Aurora Women's Empowerment Foundation 

• Large Non-Profit: CASA Kane County 

• Chamber Champion: Sebastian Gomez 

• Dr. William Marzano Servant Leader Award: Terry Bohr (posthumous) 

The Celebration of Business Excellence highlighted the resilience and continued contributions of local 
businesses, emphasizing the importance of community and collaboration. WellZen Corp. is proud to be 
part of such a vibrant and dynamic business community in Aurora. 

For more information about WellZen Corp. and HaloHeat Sauna Studios, please contact:  

Phone: 331.431.5596 
Email: contact@haloheatsaunastudios.com 
Website: www.haloheatsaunastudios.com   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
HaloHeat Sauna Studios is dedicated to revolutionizing wellness experiences by merging the ancient 
healing benefits of salt therapy with the rejuvenating power of saunas, creating a sanctuary for physical 
and mental well-being; however, statements made regarding products and services efficacy have not 
been evaluated or confirmed by FDA-approved research. These products and services are not intended 
to diagnose, treat, cure, or prevent any disease. All information presented here is not meant as a 
substitute for or alternative to information from healthcare practitioners. Please consult your healthcare 
professional about potential interactions or other possible complications before using any product or 
service. The Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act requires this notice.   

 

https://ninaarme.com/
https://www.aurorabankandtrust.com/
https://www.earthmovercu.com/
hollywoodcasinoaurora.com
https://awe-foundation.org/
https://casakanecounty.org/
http://www.haloheatsaunastudios.com/

